
 

 

 
July 6, 2023 
 

 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION  

Itinerary Change 
 
 
Dear Valued Guests, 
 
 
On behalf of Norwegian Cruise Line (NCL), we thank you for your loyalty and for making us your vacation of 
choice. 
 
We pride ourselves on delivering incredible experiences, both aboard our ships and by taking our guests to 
some of the most sought-out destinations around the world.  While we try to maintain original itineraries as 
much as possible, unfortunately, at times modifications are made to optimize the itinerary or to accommodate 
certain circumstances.  As such, in order to remain compliant with tidal restrictions in Brussels (Zeebrugge), 
Belgium, the itinerary has been revised as follows: 
 

 
 
Shore excursions booked through NCL for Brussels/Bruges (Zeebrugge), Belgium will be automatically adjusted 
to coincide with new times in port; no further action is required. Should you have any questions, feel free to 
visit our Shore Excursion Desk located on deck 7.  
 
Thank you for your understanding. As always, we are at your service.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
{Captain’s Name}  
Norwegian Prima 


